
January 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Briggs 

Editor-In-Chief 

University Press of Kansas 

2501 West 15th Street 

Lawrence, Kansas 66049 

 

Dear Mike: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 6, 1996 regarding the arrangements for your meeting with John 

Tunheim.  I am glad it worked out and appreciate your taking the time to say thanks.  In addition, I 

also wanted to let you know that I would enjoy the opportunity to meet you when you come to 

Washington.  Please advise me of your availability.  Perhaps we could meet for lunch.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you prior to your April trip. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


